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From: Mithyka .
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Submitting public comment for Agenda #78634
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2024 4:34:05 PM

Hello, I would like to submit my opposition to the proposition of demolition of my building on
account that this is where I live. Rent in Madison has become increasingly expensive and
McBride Companies has been able to provide a reasonable price that most professionals are
able to afford. The new luxury buildings being built all around the city are not the answer to
the current housing crisis that is plaguing this great city.
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